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This needs to not only be delayed but voted down permanently. It makes no sense at 

a time when all businesses are struggling, as proven by extended product availability 

wait times and businesses failing to survive, we would pass any law that would 

further harm them or close their doors. We are not California and don’t want to be. 

Please don’t pass this, Oregon and Oregonians are struggling, please don’t increase 

our already too heavy burdens by further limiting our livability and survival. 


